
 
 

 
 

Dear 

  Congratulations! Your child’s artwork has been selected to be part of the 

Youth Art Month Statewide Exhibit at the Indiana Statehouse. Every Indiana art 

teacher was invited to submit five artworks to be part of this exhibit. This is a 

very special honor for your child. 

 We cordially invite your family and guests to join us on for a special 

reception celebrating our student artists. 

Sunday, February 25th 2018 

2:00 – 4:00 pm 

Indiana Statehouse 

200 W. Washington St. 

Indianapolis, IN 46204-2728 

 

I hope that you will be able to attend the Youth Art Month events and 

come celebrate the arts with your children, family and friends! Thank you for 

supporting the importance of art education! 

Sincerely, 


